


These are but a few examples, but they illustrate the wide range of issues that DPI has to 

keep an eye on, and keep informing the world about.  As we have said in the past, we are 

pleased that the strategy of better-defined communications goals, identification of target 

audiences, and the use of research and impact assessment methods, are paying off.    

There can be no doubt that the increasing use of information and communication 

technologies is part of the reason why some of the DPI’s communication strategies have 

proved to be so successful.  

We commend DPI for extending the use of these technologies as far afield as possible. Not 

only has this brought the work of the United Nations closer to the people of the world, it is 



Indeed, next week in Bali, Indonesia and Norway will again host the Global Inter Media 

Dialogue initiative, which is intended to promote mutual understanding, diversity and 

freedom of expression.  This will be our third time of cooperating in this endeavor.  So far, 

over 130 renowned journalists from 67 countries have participated in it. 

In conclusion, Mr. Chairman, we commend DPI for this and other efforts to disseminate 

information about the United Nations globally, accurately and in a balanced and objective 

way.  We express our fullest support for its commitment to this mandate, and also for its 

support of the work of the Committee. 

Thank you. 


